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Work Planned this Week on I-29 Exit Ramps
(KTNC) - Various Interstate 29 exit ramps in Holt County will be closed this week for pavement
repair.
 On Tuesday, the southbound on-ramp at Exit 92 near Craig will be closed. 
 Work moves to Exit 79, at Highway 159, for the balance of the week. 
 On Wednesday, the southbound off-ramp will be closed.  The southbound on-ramp will be closed on
Tuesday.  The northbound off-ramp at Exit 79 will be closed for pavement repair on Friday.  
 Each closure will be from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.
 Pavement repair is also scheduled this week on the I-29 overpass on Highway 159.  Work will be
done in the westbound lane on Wednesday, and in the eastbound lane on Thursday and Friday.

MSC News


